
Administration
Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street.

St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207-209 Queen Street.

Contact Centre Open 
8.30am-4pm. Mon-Fri.

4732 7777

PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751

council@penrith.city

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city

Services
Waste Services

4732 7777

Illegal Dumping 
Contact the EPA hotline  
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad).

Graffiti Hotline

	 Freecall 1800 022 182

Meeting Dates
17 February 2025 – 7pm  
(Policy Review Committee)

Online via penrith.city

penrith.city.council

penrithcouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrith.city

visitpenrith.com.au

Contact Us

News

penrith.city

Council Briefs

● The Penrith Seniors Festival is happening from Monday 3 March
to Sunday 16 March 2025. Don’t miss our diverse program of
activities and events including movie screenings, health
workshops, exercise classes, crafts and more – all free of
charge. Join us as we celebrate our senior community!

See the full program at penrith.city/seniorsfestival

● Restyle, Reuse, and Swap for a Sustainable Wardrobe! Join Nina
Gbor, founder of Ecostyle War on Waste 2023, for a sustainable
fashion workshop. Learn how to restyle your wardrobe, reduce
clothes going to landfill, and swap clothes with others to
refresh your style – without the environmental impact.

Don’t forget to bring along five high quality garments to swap!

Event Details:
• �5.30pm: Clothes drop-off

(refreshments and live music will be provided)

• �6.30–7.30pm: Restyling workshop

• �7.30–8.30pm: Clothes swap

Free registration essential via:  
events.humanitix.com/wardrobe-restyle-and-swap-event 

For more information, visit penrith.city/restyleandswap  
Don’t miss out on this stylish and sustainable opportunity.

Funded by the NSW Environment Protection Authority.

● The community can now enjoy a safer and more connected
Great River Walk experience with the new pedestrian pathway
on Nepean Avenue complete and ready to use. The pathway,
stretching between Memorial Avenue and Tench Reserve,
features bollards at key intervals to provide physical and
visual cues to motorists and help to protect pedestrians from
passing traffic.

The project has also delivered new traffic calming paver bands
on the road to create a safer, calmer traffic environment that
supports cyclists. New trees have also been planted to enhance 
amenity, provide shade and help cool the city.

The project significantly improves pedestrian safety and
provides the crucial ‘missing link’ to the popular bridge-to-
bridge loop of the Great River Walk, enjoyed by thousands of
people each week.

Learn more at yoursaypenrith.com.au/nepeanavenue

This project is proudly funded by the NSW Government in
association with Penrith City Council.

● If you’re looking for an excuse to go outdoors on the weekend,
register for our Creating Canopies tree planting event on
Saturday 1 March from 9am–12pm at Emu Green Reserve in
Emu Heights. We’ve partnered with Greater Sydney Landcare
to plant 1,000 trees at the reserve to provide shelter and
habitat for local wildlife.

The event is free, but registration is essential. Register at
penrith.city/events

Public Notices
Re-establishment of Alcohol-Free Zones 
(AFZ) and Alcohol Prohibited Areas (APA)
Penrith City Council is proposing the re-establishment of 
Alcohol-Free Zones (AFZ) and Alcohol Prohibited Areas (APA) 
across the Penrith Local Government Area for a four-year period 
from July 2025 to June 2029.

Current AFZs and APAs expire 30 June 2025, and Council is 
inviting feedback from the community regarding the proposed 
re-establishment of these locations.

For more information or to make a submission, please visit 
yoursaypenrith.com.au/alcohol-free-public-spaces

Consultation is open for 30 days and closes at 5pm, Sunday 
16 March 2025.

Section 47 of the Local Government 
Act 1993 – Proposed Easement on 
community land
Under Section 47 of the Local Government Act 1993, notice is 
hereby given that Penrith City Council intends to grant an 
easement as detailed below.

Benefited Party: Penrith City Council 
Lot 2174 DP 776426 (Future Lot 1 & 2) 

Proposed Use: Easement to drain water (C) 

Description of Land: Lot 2174 DP 776426 (Future Lot 3) 
11A Canopus Close Erskine Park NSW 2759

Term: Perpetuity

All affected parties are hereby invited to make submissions 
concerning the proposal. Submissions must be received in 
writing addressed to the General Manager, Penrith City Council 
to PO Box 60, Penrith NSW 2751 or council@penrith.city, within  
28 days of the date of this notice.

For all enquiries: Please contact Fiona Waites on 4732 7777 or 
fiona.waites@penrith.city

penrith.city/eventsFind out more at

The Regatta Park project was jointly funded by Penrith City Council and the Australian and 
NSW governments as part of the Western Parkland City Liveability Program.

Regatta Park
Community Event Free 

Event!

Saturday 8 March 2025 10am – 3pm

Join us for a special event to 
celebrate the completion of 
Regatta Park on the Nepean River.
There will be plenty of fun 
activities, live entertainment, 
food and more to enjoy!

Free shuttle buses to the 
event will be operating from 
Emu Plains Train Station.


